
From: David Brierley  
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 9:54 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: ref 2024/2301/T 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Please take this email as in support of felling the Ash in the rear of 30 
Belsize Park. I have paid myself on several occasions over the last 20 years 
for this tree to be loped, its roots however are close to the surface and has 
done constant damage. 
 
As a previous owner of 2 large garden centres and a lover of plants, I do not 
say this lightly but sadly this is a tree which needs to go. 
 
Yours 
 
David Brierley. 
 


